
 

 

Voluntary Raw Milk Recall on Single Lot 
 
RAW FARM is proud to be the global leader in the raw milk industry and sets the standard for 
quality and food safety. All products from RAW FARM are rigorously tested for quality and also 
tested by the California Department of Food & Agriculture. We are proud of our world class 
protocols to provide to the market only the best for our customers.  
 
All test results performed by RAW FARM and all of the official tests by CDFA (the California 
State agency that regulates and tests Raw Farm products) have been NEGATIVE. There have 
been no reported illnesses. 
 
However, RAW FARM is voluntarily recalling a single lot of Raw Farm milk, only comprised of 
quart and half gallon fluid milk sizes, with a Lot ID OF #20241109 produced on November 9, 
2024 with an expiration date of 11/27/24. No other products or Lot ID’s are included. 
 
QUICK POINTS: 
 

• Stores,  please remove  lot code #20241109 from shelves and you will be credited 
 

• Consumers, please return this product to the store at which you purchased it for a free 
replacement or a refund.  

• ALL REGULAR DELIVERIES continue AS SCHEDULED. 

• RAW FARM will continue to set the golden standard for raw milk quality and testing.  

 
For any questions, please email mark.m@rawfarmusa.com or call Raw Farm at 559-710-2077. 
To review of all the official CDFA negative test data, they are posted at rawfarmusa.com. 
 
Yours in health,  
 
RAW FARM Family and Team  
 
DATE: NOVEMBER 24TH, 2024 
TIME: 9:00am PCT 


